Newburyport Cultural Council met Friday 8/2/13 at 3pm at the Newburyport Public Library.

New members Ellen Hart and Jennifer Wilson were welcomed.

A discussion for holding meetings on Saturday Mornings was held. All supported the idea.

The Community Input Survey was discussed and updated for use on August 13 10am - 1pm in the Lobby of the Newburyport Public Library.

Chairman Anne Spraker will call Lois at the Mayor's office to bet new members officially appointed to the council.

Jennifer Wilson will connect with the Mother's Club.

Ideas for the Massachusetts Cultural Council meeting highlighting Local Cultural Councils taking place here at the Newburyport Public Library on Monday 9/16/13 from 6pm to 8pm with Kathleen O'Connor Ives as speaker were discussed.

Ellen Hart suggested that photos of various activities be taken.

Jennifer Wilson volunteered to add photos to Facebook and LLC website.

Promotion for the upcoming grant cycle was discussed. Grant Application deadline is 10/15/13. Anne Spraker will check with Vaughn Abbott regarding press releases to the Daily News and the Current as well as notices on Facebook and the Website. Ruth Allen will also check her old folders for any other avenues we've forgotten.

Question was raised as to whether we can ask grant recipients to send photos.

Another question asked was if the Massachusetts Cultural Council logo needs to be on every document.

Next Meeting TBA

Respectfully Submitted

Ruth Allen: Meeting Notes Amanda Martindale: Posting